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FAMILY BINGO NIGHT 
Saturday, April 29 

5:30 pm 

$25 Adults, $15 Kids 

 

Join us for another fun-filled evening for Family Bingo 

Night! Chef Miranda’s famous pizza will be ready at 

5:30 and the bingo calling starts at 6:00 pm. Get your 

daubers ready! 

 

Due to the regularity of selling out – this event requires 

reservations so please call 307-235-5777 x4.  We 

need to be sure we have enough prizes for all players! 

 

 

From the Pro Shop 

Live Music 

April Events 

From the General Manager 

New Members 
Welcome to the New CCC Members 

 

Read More on Page 2 

Easter Brunch 
Make your reservations for brunch on 

April 9th 

 

Read More on Page 7 

2023 MEMBERSHIP DRIVE 
 
Do you know someone who is interested in joining the Casper Country Club? Have them contact the 
office and we will get them the necessary paperwork to join! 
 
We are currently offering half off the listed imitation fee until April 30, 2023 or to the first 30 new 
memberships – whichever comes first!! This is a great time to join the club and offers a savings up to 
$1500! If you do take advantage of the half price fee and resign within the next 24 months you will be 
asked to pay the remaining 50% of the initiation. 
 
This is the last month to take advantage of the discount!! 
 
 



  
  

NEWSLETTER | APRIL 2023 | PAGE 2 

APRIL LIVE MUSIC 
We booked four local musicians to entertain you over four weeks in April. 

Come out, enjoy happy hour drinks, and listen to some great music!! 

 

Friday, April 7 

Steve & Diane Frame 

 

Friday, April 14 

John May 

 

Friday, April 21 

Aquile 

 

Friday, April 28 

Zack Scott 

NEW MEMBERS 
 

Welcome to the new members that have joined so far this year! 

Christopher & Brooke Conroy 

Kelsey Gorrie 

Emerick Huber 

Michael Huber 

Nick & Stevie McNamee 

Grant Murphy 

Mary Podrazik 

Matt & Cheryl Pridgeon 

Josh & Amy Revell 
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LADIES GOLF ASSOCIATION 
Ladies Day at CCC are on Tuesdays. 
 
Dues for 2023 will be the same as last year: 
           Dues  $75.00 
           Chip-In  $20.00 
           Ringer  $5.00 
 
If you joined the Ladies Association last year your member account will be automatically charged at the end of 
May, and will be on the May statement.  
 
If you want to make any changes please email, call or text Dalene Lockhart with any questions or changes by the 
20th of May. Your account will be billed for the appropriate amount.  
 
If you prefer, please mail a check, include your name, and your member number.  
 
If you haven’t been a member in the past please call or email me: 
 
Dalene Lockhart 
307-258-0248 
Dlock15570@aol.com 
219 Sunflower  
Casper WY 82604 

 
If I don’t answer (I probably think you are selling extended warranties) just leave a message!!! 

 

MEMBER PAYMENT PROCESSING 
You have all read that starting April 1st we are installing a new software system at the CCC and 
this will also affect the way we process credit card payments for our members. 
 
We are going with a new credit card processing provider and I will therefore lose all of the saved 
credit card information I have on file for your monthly payments. 
 
The office emailed out an “Authorization Agreement for Direct Payment” form to all members that 
pay via credit card in March.  If you did not receive the form please contact Alena or stop by the 
office to pick one up.  
 
Thank you very much for updating your information.  This will allow me to process your payment 
in a timely manner in April.  Let me know if you have any questions by calling 307-235-5777 x3. 
 

 

mailto:Dlock15570@aol.com
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FROM THE PRO SHOP 
Greetings Everyone! 
  
Before we know it, the great summer weather will be here, and we will enjoy the speedy greens and lush fairways! 
 
The CCC Board of Directors and staff have been working hard at providing you with a few new events and golf details 
for the 2023 season. A few are listed below but you will see more information during April.  
1)     New handicap allocations. (The order in which scorecards will be “dotted.”) 
2)     New format for the Men’s Season-long Match-Play.  
3)     Advanced Junior Golf Program. (This program is available to youth golfers that have participated in the Junior 
Golf Program and show passion for continuing their golf career in a more competitive atmosphere. We are working 
out the final details, but the program will run in June, July, and August.) 
4)     Additional Parent/Child Tournament. (We have added another Parent/ Child Tournament to have a tournament 
during the summer. Please save the dates for June 18th, July 9th, and August 20th) 
  
This year’s first event is the Men’s Kick-off on Sunday, April 30th, with breakfast at 7:30 AM and a shotgun start at 
9:00 AM (the golf shop will make the pairings). If the weather doesn’t cooperate, the event will be rescheduled for 
Sunday, May 7th.  
  
The Little Dilly Member-Guest has filled up in record time, this is a testament to the fantastic 2022 event and the 
Little Dilly board deserves a shout-out for their hard work.  
  
The Junior Golf Program will continue using the American Development Method, “ADM.” This year’s program will 
offer a four- day golf camp with athletes ages ten and older from 8:00 AM to 10:00 AM and nine and under from 10:00 
AM to 12:00 PM. We will run two camps throughout the summer. The 1st camp will be held on June 12th-15th, and 
the 2nd camp is July 10th-13th. Your athlete can participate in either camp or both. The Junior Club Championship is 
on August 7th. Thank you in advance for your participation! Junior Golf information packets and sign-ups will be 
available on May 1st. 
  
Thank you, Wildcatters! They have graciously donated $2,000 to the junior program to help us stay up-to-date on our 
training aids and games.   
  
Many of you have been working on your game, whether participating in the winter lesson program, playing in the 
simulators, or traveling to warmer weather. I want to remind everyone that April is a great time to evaluate your 
clubs and grips. Please call the golf shop or stop in to discuss how we can help prepare your bag for the season.  
  
April Shop Hours: Weekdays – 9:00 AM to 6:00 PM Weekends- 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM        
*Depending on weather and activities 
  
Thanks for reading, and we look forward to a fantastic 2023 golf season!! 
 
Todd Schafersman, PGA 

 

 



  

NEWSLETTER | APRIL 2023 | PAGE 5 

FROM THE GENERAL MANAGER 
I hope this finds everyone well and excited to start playing golf and be done with the snow! It has 
been a long and snowy winter and I think we are all ready to come out of hibernation!!! 
 
Speaking of the course, Scott and I went on a tour of the course yesterday and unfortunately the 
greens are still frozen. The forecast for the next 10 days are hit and miss, what we need are the 
nighttime temperatures to stay above freezing so that the day time temperatures can help thaw 
the greens. Hole number 7 still has an 8-foot high drift on the backside of the green. The grounds 
crew has been out on the course picking up sticks and doing what they can for the course so that 
we are ready to go when the weather cooperates.  
 
Back in December Scott informed me of his intentions to retire. It is unfortunate for the Casper 
Country Club as Scott has brought wealth of knowledge and dedication during his tenure. His 
efforts have brought Casper Country Club to a new level and he was truly instrumental in helping 
us acquire and install a new Sprinkler System. From the bottom of my heart, I would like to thank 
Scott for all his efforts during his time with us. Scott, Congratulation on retirement and may your 
golf ball find the short grass and all your putts drop! 
 
Back in January we put a Hiring Committee together to find Scott’s replacement. Richie Bratton 
(President), Vance Sprecher (Grounds Committee Chairman), Scott and myself sat down and 
started the process. We had some great resumes and narrowed it down to 3 potential candidates. 
All three came to Casper for in person interviews. I am happy to announce that we have hired 
Adam Snively to be our new Superintendent. Adam brings a wealth of knowledge and knows our 
great state. He has worked at The Broadmoor-Colorado, Whistling Straits-Wisconsin, Valley 
Country Club-Colorado, and his last Superintendent position was at Three Crown. Adam, welcome 
to the team!!! Please give him a warm CCC welcome when you meet him. 
 
Last month I informed the membership that we are getting a new Point of Sale system. I am happy 
to report that starting Sunday April 2nd, representatives from TAI Consulting will be on site to 
install the new system. With this being said, I ask all members to be patient with the transition 
from old to new. There are always bugs to work out with this transition. 
 
Thank you and I hope the warm weather is just around the corner. 
 
Bob O’Neill 
General Manager 
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